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Student of the Week 
Grace -   For always demonstrating excellent focus, respect 
      and for being responsible. 
Ava -      For learning her times tables. 
Nelson - For excellent effort in PE. 
 

Well Done 
Hunter - For great focus and completing all tasks. 
Nelson - For effort in his Maths.  
Noela -   For excellent behaviour in the playground. 
 

Borenore Bravo Silver Award 
Congratulations to our Silver award recipient: 
Leo 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Jeans for Genes Day  
Thank you to students and staff for participating last Friday 
and raising $38.00 towards medical research for childhood 
illnesses.  

Home Reading Program 
We would like to congratulate all the students for continuing 
to read at home. The following student has reached the 150 
nights reading rewards. 
 

150 nights: Leo 
 

Renaissance Rewards 
Congratulations to the following student  
who has reached one million words. 

 Mitchell  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Student Health 
Last week we had a number of students unwell at school. If 
students come to school with symptoms they will be sent 
home or if they become unwell at school, a phone call will be 
made for them to be collected.  
 

During winter it is hard to keep everyone away from germs 
and we are asking for your support in minimising  

transmission of sicknesses and to keep children home until 
they are well.  
 

Book Week  
The theme for this years book week is ‘Dreaming with eyes 
open’. The CBCA Book Week is a fantastic event to promote 
the joy reading can bring to young minds.  
 

Students will participate in the Book  

Week Parade on Friday 26 August  

at 9.00am with parents/carers and  

family all welcome to attend the Book  

Week Parade and purchase books 

from the Book Fair. 

Please see over  
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WISDOM THROUGH KNOWLEDGE 

  

 This Week Next Week   

Monday     

Tuesday Scripture Scripture  

Wednesday Gallery Excursion    

Thursday CWA Lunch Day   

Friday  Library  Library   

Upcoming events / activities  
 

22 August - Book week commences 
 

25 August - SRC Lunch Day 
 

26 August - Book Fair and Parade 
 

1 September  - CWA Lunch day  
 

7 - 9 September - Canberra Excursion  
 

15 September - SRC Lunch Day  
 

22 September  - CWA Lunch day  



 

 

Regional Gallery Excursion  
An excursion to the Orange Regional Gallery is planned for 
Wednesday 10 August to visit the ‘City for Kids’ and 
‘Beyond the Shadows’ exhibitions. Our students created 
their individual boxes as part of the City of Kids Sparke  
project last term. It will be interesting for them to see how 
this major multi-school project has come together.  
 

The permission note was due last Thursday, 4 August. If 
you have not done so please send in ASAP. 

 
Education Week Celebrations and Farewell to Mrs G  

Last Wednesday we welcomed parents and grandparents 
to our classrooms to celebrate Education Week. There 
was a special assembly to present this semesters SRC 
representatives with their badges and to say farewell to 
Mrs G for her dedication to Borenore Public School over 
the past 14 years.  
 

To Mrs G we wish you well on your new adventure and 
welcome you back to visit anytime you are back in the  
Orange area.  

 
 

 

Peer Support  
Our Peer Support Leaders were presented with their  
badges at assembly on Friday afternoon. Our leaders are 
doing a wonderful job in leading their groups through our 
weekly sessions. Keep up the good work.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peer Support 
Types of friends is the focus in Peer Support this week. 
Children will explore what encourages them to form 
friendships with different people (common interests,  
admirable qualities etc). Through various activities children 
will identify that their friends fall into the categories of ‘best 
friends’, ‘friends’ and ‘people we know’. Children will also 
discuss the fact that friendships can change over time for 
various reasons. 
 

Have a discussion with your child about the different friends 
they have in their lives and how friendships may change. 
Some friends may be more important at different times in 
their lives. 
 

Canberra Excursion 
An information sheet and permission note with COVID 
guidelines for the excursion will be sent out this week for 
students in 3, 4, 5 and 6 who are attending the overnight 
excursion to Canberra. We are joining with students and 
staff from Stuart Town PS.  
 

Kind Regards  
 

Mel, Melissa, Sophie and staff  
 

Out of School Activities  
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